
Transport for NSW

Sefton Park Junction Infrastructure Upgrade

Upcoming night work
As part of the More Trains, More Services project on the Sefton Park Junction Infrastructure Upgrade, some 
deliveries will arrive to site via Wellington Road between 1am and 6am on Friday 13 January 2023. 

This work has been scheduled outside of standard construction hours when traffic flow is reduced to minimise 
disruptions to motorists and improve the safety of the community and staff. Traffic control will be in place to ensure 
the safety of commuters, motorists, pedestrians and workers. 

From 2023, we will no longer be distributing paper notifications unless specifically requested. Instead, we will be 
digitally distributing construction updates to project-specific email lists.  

For all future updates about construction work and impacts associated with this project, please visit 
yoursay.transport.nsw.gov.au/mtms-seftonpark

We would like to thank you, our closest neighbours, for your ongoing support as we work to deliver an improved rail 
network.

For more information about our project, please visit 
transport.nsw.gov.au/projects/more-trains-more-services
Contact us on 1800 684 490 or email 
projects@transport.nsw.gov.au for any enquiries.
For urgent enquiries or complaints 24 hours please call 1800 
775 465.

Translating and interpreting service 

If you need help understanding this 
information, please contact the 
Translating and Interpreting Service 
on 131 450 and ask them to call us 
on 1800 931 189.




